
Objective Criteria Review Memo ADDENDUM - Bayswater Exploration 

COT East M-30-29HN -- Form 2 Application for Permit to Drill (APD) Doc# 401922637 

 

Approved Form 2A Oil & Gas Location Assessment (Doc# 401922636, approved 7/16/2019) 

Location ID# 466071 
 
The Form 2A for this Oil & Gas Location was reviewed concurrently with all 32 APDs proposed for this                   

Location. COGCC’s technical review of the 2A and all 32 APDs included review within the context of SB                  

19-181 and the required Objective Criteria. Objective Criteria Review Memo, Doc# 2479112, is in the               

Location’s file in COGCC’s database. This Addendum provides additional information regarding the            

delayed approvals of the 32 APDs permitted at this Location, and a correction to the existing Objective                 

Criteria Review Memo.  

 

Delayed Approval of APDS: 

20 of the APDs were approved on 8/16/2019, after the issuance of Spacing Orders 407-2873 and                

407-2874 for applicable Drilling and Spacing Units. The remaining 12 APDs required further review and               

consideration of public comments received on the applications.  

 

The remaining 12 APDs also include a request for the wells to be completed in wellbore spacing units                  

(WSUs) as designated per Rule 318A.a.(4).D. Per Rule 318A.e.(5), the operator notified all mineral              

owners within the proposed WSUs at least 30 days prior to submitting the Form 2 APD. No valid                  

objections were received, or, any valid objections received have been resolved and are no longer               

ongoing. The Form 2 APDs do not require a hearing for the approval of the spacing units; a WSU is                    

approved administratively with the approval of the Form 2 APD. 

 

Correction to Objective Criteria Review Memo (Doc# 2479112): 

Under Criteria 1 - The Memo incorrectly states a Building Unit is approximately 1,490 feet northwest of                 

the Location. This Building Unit is actually to the ​northeast of the Location and was considered during                 

the Objective Criteria review.  


